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Subject: Nuclear Power

Dear GovernmentOfficial,

I amwriting to expressmy grave concernabout introducingnuclearpowerinto Australia. I fearthat
it is a short-sighted solution that will have devastating consequences on our environment and the
human population in the future. If the government and business supported clean, green, renewable
energy sources they could be implemented in a viable way. It is the lack of commitment, vision and
leadership that is the main source of reluctance to even try implementing safe, renewable energy
sources on a large scale. Nuclear power should be the last resort, not the first attempt to wean
Australians offnon-renewable energy sources. Please take a long-term view, burying nuclear waste
in boxes underground is not sustainable and will have as devastating an affect on the environment
and humanity’s future as current energy sources have had so far.

Yours sincerely,

Jeanie Wylie.
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